
 

Change of ID  
Request letter 

 
 
 
Date: July. 06, 2018 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This change of identification request applies for a new FCC ID: 2AQJ3-IROAD-W7 as 
established for a currently approved device. This application by JAEWONCNC Co.,Ltd will 
establishes a new FCC ID under JAEWONCNC Co.,Ltd ‘s grantee code for purpose of 
marketing. The original grant to GNET SYSTEM.CO.,LTD will remains in effect. 
 
An authorization letter by GNET SYSTEM.CO.,LTD is attached. 
 
The equipment is electrically identical. The original test results are applicable and 
representative of this changed device. 
 
External photographs are included in the application. 
 
Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Name: ChangYeob Han 
Title:  Supervisor 
 
 
Signature:  
 

 
JAEWONCNC Co.,Ltd 
25, Beobwon-ro 11-gil, Songpa-gu, Seoul, South Korea 

 
 


